

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE: April 8, 1993

TO: Robert Brandon Zoning Administrator

SUBJECT: Administrative approval for Petition No. 86-32 by Schurgin Dev. Co. Tax Parcel #133-043-1, 2, 3 and 113-051-01

Attached is a specific plan for a portion of the above mentioned rezoning petition. This plan demonstrates how the existing dumpster enclosures will be screened from the adjoining property owners. This plan also shows the removal of additional curb between Reddman Square and Eastland Promenade. The Zoning Committee of the Planning Commission allowed this dumpster enclosure to remain as built once the developer provided the Planning Commission staff with a specific landscape plan for this area. The Zoning Committee approved this change to the approved conditional plan at its February 22 meeting. We have reviewed the attached plan and have found it to be acceptable. Please use this plan when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.

MRCJr/KHM:sls

Attachment